February 1, 2023

Re: House Bill No. 1532 Letter of Support

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is in support of HB 1532. Although our family will see very little, if any, benefit from this
legislation, it is important that it passes. We elected to send our kids to private school since 2005, and
have also willingly paid taxes during that time, because we recognize the importance of our role to
support public education in the community. Our children have never attended public schools.

Providing families partial reimbursement would help ease the financial burden of private education. It
will also give discerning parents the opportunity to consider additional educational options for their
children if they know this reimbursement is available.

Thank you,

Carl and Andrea Jackson
Bismarck, ND



